MOVING
FORWARD 1
TOGETHER

THE 2023/24 SCHOOL YEAR WILL BE REMEMBERED AS A YEAR OF RESILIENCE.
TOGETHER THIS YEAR WE DISCOVERED THAT OUR DISTRICT WAS FACING AN
UNPRECEDENTED FINANCIAL CHALLENGE. IT IS TIME TO TAKE THE INFORMATION
THAT WE NOW HAVE AND USE IT AS WE MOVE FORWARD INTO RECOVERY. THE
BOARD OF EDUCATION APPROVED THE RESTRUCTURING OF OUR BUILDINGS TO
USE OUR SPACE MORE EFFICIENTLY.

WE ARE COMMITTED TO ENSURING THAT ALL STAKEHOLDERS—OUR DEDICATED
STAFF, RESILIENT STUDENTS, SUPPORTIVE PARENTS, AND CARING COMMUNITY
MEMBERS—HAVE A VOICE IN SHAPING OUR PATH FORWARD. WE INVITE EACH
OF YOU TO SHARE YOUR THOUGHTS AND IDEAS ON THE PRINCIPLES THAT
SHOULD GUIDE OUR DISTRICT AS WE EMBARK ON THIS RECOVERY JOURNEY.
PLEASE TAKE TIME TO COMPLETE THE FOLLOWING FORM USING THE QR CODE TO
SHARE YOUR IDEAS:

YOUR INPUT WILL BE INVALUABLE AS WE WORK TOGETHER TO DEVELOP A SET
OF GUIDING PRINCIPLES THAT WILL SERVE AS OUR COMPASS, GUIDING EVERY
DECISION AND ACTION WE TAKE IN CONJUNCTION WITH OUR STRATEGIC PLAN,
EDUCATION DESTINATION 2.0. GROUPS WILL BE FORMED TO PLAN OUR
RECOVERY STEPS AT EACH OF OUR SCHOOLS.
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